Berry, Taylor

From: Barbara Stenross <stenross@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2022 3:40 PM

To: Statements

Subject: Docket E, Sub 180CS

Dear Committee Members:

| ask that you simplify the rules for net metering to make rooftop solar more accessible. Let's move North Carolina
forward, not backward.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Barbara Stenross
Carrboro, NC
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